
Notice to Contractors 

2024-2025 Snow Plowing Season 

 

The Town of Merrimac invites the submission of applications to furnish 
the Town with equipment for the Snow Plowing season. Applications 
and rates can be found at www.townofmerrimac.com click on Highway 
for the forms. Applications will be considered in the order received. 

 

The Department of Public Works reserves the right to reject any 
applications deemed to be in the best interest of the town. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Highway Dept. 978-346-8939.  

http://www.townofmerrimac.gov/

